
 
 

Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations 
New York, USA 

 
 

TENDERS INVITATION FOR REPAIR SERVICES/REPLACEMENT OF PARTS OF AIR 
CONDITIONER UNITS AT THE CHANCERY BUILDING AT THE PERMANENT 

MISSION OF PAKISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS, NEW YORK 
 

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, New York invites sealed 
tenders from reputed companies having wide experience dealing with the central AC units 
and their accessories. Two compressors are burnt out and would need replacement. 
 

Interested companies are requested to send their proposals to the Head of Chancery, 
Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, and 8 East 65th Street New York NY 
10065 by July 19, 2023. Proposals will be opened the same day at 1500 hrs in front of all 
bidders or their authorized agents in New York. The bids will be accepted or rejected As per 
Pakistan Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) Rules. 
 

The contact details for any further query and inquiry are as under: 
 
 

Contact Person: Head of Chancery 
Address: Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, 

             8 East, 65th Street, NY 10065, New York, USA 
Telephone: +1 212-879-8600 (Ext: 134) 

Fax: +1 917-261-7867 
Email: admin@pakun.org 
Website: www.pakun.org 

 


